Meeting July 24, 2017 
Piedmont High School
7:00 PM – Call to Order

       If you have a student in the band program at Piedmont High School, you are already a member of the Band Boosters.  The monthly meetings are a great way to stay informed of what goes on as well as upcoming events for your band student.  

1. Treasurer report:   
A. Checking –     $ 43,518.08       
B. Savings -        $   6,004.17
C. [bookmark: _GoBack]Total Assets-  $ 49,522.25			   
D. Don’t forget, you will be able to check the Charms website to keep up with any outstanding fees, once band fees become due.  http://www.piedmontband.org/charmsonline-payments.html
2. Fundraisers:

A.  August 14th and 21st – Go to Unionville, as for donations.  Fairview may be on board if the band will do something for them.  (Possibly helping to keep their new park clean.) 

B.  Restaurant nights - The first one will be at McAllister’s,  Stay tuned for the date!

         3.  New Business:

	A.  Band Camp is in full swing.  Please remember to plan all family vacations, doctor appointments, dentist appointments and all other appointments after camp is over.  All students need to attend camp every day.

	B.  Parent night: August 15, 2017.  This year the meal will be for the band kids only at 6:00 p.m.   Parents will still be able to come and watch the performance at 8:00 p.m.

C. *Still in need* The podiums (2 total) need new wheels.  i.e. - cheap push mower wheels. The hard plastic, not the inflatable ones.  Also, fixed wheels not swivel.

D.  Band fees are still coming in.  Remember, you can pay your band fees on the charms website.
      http://www.piedmontband.org/charmsonline-payments.html

4.  Hospitality:

A. We still have food allergies to be mindful of. Although it isn’t as severe as last year, all rules still apply.  No peanut or peanut butter products.

B. The cafeteria has been reserved for preview night.  The meal will be BBQ sandwiches from Gene’s Backyard BBQ.  Parents will be asked to provide chips and buns and drinks.





5.   Uniforms:

A. 142 Ponchos are done!  Mills cleaners  donated the cleaning of them.

B. August 7th, 8th, and 9th - Colleen will be at the High School fitting uniforms.

C.  A motion was made and was unanimously in favor of allowing maintenance and cleaning of three (3) sewing machines.
 
6.  Transportation:

A. Currently working on drivers and buses.
    

             And as another reminder, it’s not too early to go over uniform etiquette and proper care for       them:

A.  If you have a well, you should NOT be washing your uniforms. Every student with a well    
      should have a “uniform buddy.”  If you do not have one or aren’t sure, check with Mr. Lukac.	 
	B.  Please show your student how to properly hang the uniform bibs. Match the seams and hang 
	      neatly on the hanger.

· Reminder:  Band website and emails are your links to stay on top of what is going on from now through October.  Be sure you are signed up for email notifications and updates. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m.
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